
November 24, 2020 

South Pymatuning Township Budget Continuation Meeting 

The continuation meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held November 

24, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. in the municipal building with Supervisors Laurel Alexander, Matthew Chalupka 

and William Klumph were in attendance. 

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag. 

There were no visitors present. 

Police Chief Paul Ferm was present to discuss the Public Safety budget and the Supervisors continued 

reviewing the 2021 budget line items. 

The meeting was recessed at 11:55 a.m. until December 2, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. for budget review and 

anything else that may come before the Board. 

 

Keith McKnight 

Secretary 

 


